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Our neighbors and school children depend on these local family wage paying jobs, 

and deserve a highly funded education.  Since the Elliott State Forest has already 

been wrongly removed as a revenue source you must return control back to the 

individual counties.  They are capable of managing it for the greatest permanent 

value.  We feel our land has been stolen out from under us.  Sincerely, Darcie Stone 


